


[bookmark: _GoBack]Broadband Update November 30 – Signups to Continue
Recently the state reached out to us to urge us to sign up as many residents as possible to our fiber network. We will continue to take signups for now, but at some point, it will be too late to include new subscriptions in the town wide construction project and the full coverage of standard installations will no longer be available. Sign up now at www.wiredwest.net/newsalem to assure inclusion.  
Email questions to broadbandnewsalem@gmail.com.
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